
 

 

4.01 - Establish and develop relationships with the career placement offices and officials at Historically 
Black Colleges and Universities. 

 

Narrative: 

Currently there have been no recruiting events at any Colleges or Universities due to COVID-19.   

 

Data: 

North Carolina A&T reached out to SDIRC on behalf of their students that have had job offers rescinded 
due to COVID-19.  They will be sending us information about the students affected.   

 

Action Plan: 

We will send the flyer for our upcoming virtual job fair scheduled for June 16th and 18th to all Historically 
Black Colleges and Universities and other Colleges and Universities with a high minority enrollment in 
Education programs. 


